
 

 

 

Dear Red Raider Family, 

I want to personally thank each of you for your patience, understanding 

and support during the campus closure this week. I deeply appreciate 

everyone’s cooperation and understanding in dealing with this 

challenging experience, and I’m grateful for the dedication and hard 

work that has been invested by so many of our staff and off-campus 

partners to help restore services and get our campus back to normal. 

  

While the campus will remain closed this week, we will reopen on 

Monday, March 24, and courses will be delivered as 

planned. Crews are continuing their efforts to restore power and 

essential services, and we expect all systems will be fully operational 

by that time. 

  

I am proud of the resilience and commitment of the Red Raider family 

as we navigated this situation. You have my deepest admiration and 

appreciation. 

  

We look forward to welcoming you back to campus on Monday. 

Sincerely, 

 

Lawrence Schovanec 

President, Texas Tech University 
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